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June 12, 2020 
 
Veronica Kelley, DSW, Director 
San Bernardino County Department of Behavioral Health 
303 E. Vanderbilt Way 
San Bernardino, CA 92415 
 
Dear Dr. Kelley: 
 
We have reviewed your county’s original application package for renewal of your 
Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) Center for 
Mental Health Services (CMHS) Projects for Assistance in Transition from 
Homelessness (PATH) Formula Grant program for State Fiscal Year 2020-2021. 
 
All of the required documents have been received and are in compliance with the 
applicable federal and state requirements.  Your program description and your enclosed 
budget(s) have been reviewed and approved.  
 
Should you have any questions or plan on making revisions to the program or budget 
submitted, contact your Grants Management Analyst at PATH@dhcs.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ivan Bhardwaj, Chief 
Contracts and Grants Management Section 
 
 
Enclosures 
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